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31st March 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
Just a reminder that we do not break up for the Easter holidays until Thursday 13th April. We then 
have a week off and return to school on Monday 24th April. As we only have a week off at Easter, 
we then have two weeks off from 29th May to 12th June. 
 
I need to inform you of some staff changes after Easter. Miss Saxton will be leaving the Foundation 
Stage at the end of the Spring term and Miss Rooney leaves us next Friday 7th April. Both ladies are 
moving on to other careers and we wish them both well. 
 
Miss Saxton was appointed to St Paul’s in September 2010 and so we share a starting date. She 
has done a tremendous amount for the children of St Paul’s as they start on their journey with us. 
Many children have benefitted from her care and nurturing and it is always wonderful to see the 
progress they make in such a short space of time.  
 
Miss Rooney was my first appointment as Headteacher of St Paul’s and how wise I was! Many 
parents and visitors to the school comment on how charming and friendly she is when they phone 
or arrive in the foyer. Not only does she run the office efficiently but she also cares for the children 
in Breakfast Club and her gentle manner and sense of humour has helped children to settle in and 
enjoy their time there. 
 
We will miss Miss Saxton and Miss Rooney a great deal but we wish them well in their new jobs and 
hope that they will come back to visit us often. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:schooloffice@stpauls.wirral.sch.uk
http://www.stpauls.wirral.sch.uk/

